
Town of Garfield Regular Meeting 

Tuesday, January 12, 2021 – immediately following Town Caucus Meeting 

Garfield Town Hall 

 

Chairman Steve Dickinsen called the Regular Meeting of the Town Board of the 

Town of Garfield to order on Tuesday, January 12, 2021, at 6:55 p.m. in the town hall 

on Hillcrest Road. Present were Chairman Dickinsen, First Supervisor Lamoine 

Hanson, Second Supervisor Glenn Fremstad, Treasurer Clark Walker, and Clerk Ardy 

Robertson. Meeting notice verified. Motion to approve agenda made by Fremstad, 

seconded by Hanson, and carried. Also in attendance were Alice Glavin and Lisa 

Walker. 

 

Clerk read the minutes of the regular meeting held December 8, 2020. Motion made 

by Fremstad, seconded by Hanson, and carried to approve minutes as amended (Clerk 

had Fremstad rather than Dickinsen seconding the motion about paying the BCPL 

road work loan off early.)  

 

Treasurer’s report of income and expenses for December, 2020 was presented by 

Walker. Motion to approve treasurer’s report made by Fremstad, seconded by Hanson.  

Motion carried. 

 

Reconciliation Report presented by Clerk and Treasurer. Motion to accept made by 

Fremstad, seconded by Hanson, and carried. 

 

Clerk presented monthly bills for payment. Motion by Hanson, seconded by Fremstad 

and carried to pay the bills with the exception of the Augusta Tire and Auto bill which 

the board has questions about. 

 

Discussion of road work coming up, possibly doing some work on Bluff View Road 

as well as a short stretch of Sperber Road. Also a culvert on Sand Lane and one on 

Crave Road. Also – should we continue to do more brushing along roads, possibly 

Sand Lane. Hanson made a motion to get some bids on the two road projects, and 

contract with Hillcrest Land Management to begin work on Sand Lane. Motion 

seconded by Fremstad, and carried. 

 

The hall water system has some harmless bacteria causing a scum to appear in our 

fixtures. Motion by Hanson and seconded by Fremstad, to have Mitch Dickinsen 

install a Rusco filter system at a cost of $200. Motion carried. 

 

Discussion on Recycling Center garage door not working properly. Hanson will look 

into it following the electrical being updated. 

 



Building Notification Application received from Chris and Malinda Nelson, Osseo, 

for a 40x72 single family house. $25 fee paid. Motion by Hanson, seconded by 

Fremstad, to approve application. Motion carried. 

 

Motion to adjourn made by Hanson, seconded by Fremstad, and carried.  Meeting 

adjourned. Next meeting will be held Tuesday, February 9, 2021, at 6:30 p.m., in the 

town hall. 

 

Ardy Robertson, Clerk 

 


